

Office of the Mayor

David J. Cieslewicz, Mayor

City-County Building, Room 403
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard
Madison, Wisconsin 53703-3345
PH 608 266 4611
FAX 608 267 8671
TTY/Textnet 866 704 2340
mayor@cityofmadison.com
www.cityofmadison.com

December 3, 2007

Ms. Priscilla Mather 641 Sheldon St. Madison, WI 53711-1977

Dear Ms. Mather:

Thank you for your many years of service on the Water Utility Board.

I am grateful that you have shared your talents and abilities with the people of Madison. You should be proud to have been an important part of our efforts to provide efficient city government.

On behalf of all citizens of the city of Madison, I want to express my sincere gratitude to you for your dedication.

P.S. That ye fre you leaderly. especially in the last few challenging upon.

Best wishes!

Sincerely,

David J. Cieslewicz

Mayor

DJC:pw

cc: Larry Nelson, Interim Water Utility General Manager